\t’s time for our annual Forest Hill

Friday, April 1,2022

We will collect flat donations online this year,
donations aredue April 15th!*
Sorry,noparentswill be allowed oncampus this year.

Todonateonline,scanthe QR codeonthe
right or visit our donationwebsite:
https://fhpta-walkathon.cheddarup.com
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All students will get popsicles after the Walk—-A-Thon.

TeamPrize: Oneclass fromeachgradelevel willearna
piZZa party for their classroom.
\ndividual Prize: Top earner fromeach gradewill earnanice
creampartywith Principal Chitwood inthe cafeteria!
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*Attention Apple employees — donate until
March 16thand get 200% corporate matching!



